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Comments: Please do not change Forest Service Land Use designations to exempt the Jordan Cove project from

the "neutral or beneficial" standards established to protect Forest Service Lands.

The proposed pipeline would damage our public forests needlessly for a project that exacerbates pollution and

climate change problems to the detriment of all Oregonians.

Please deny the use of Forest Service lands for this misguided project.

Thank you for listening to my objections.


